
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

28th February, 2020 
 

To, 

The Manager, 

Corporate Relationship Department, 

BSE Ltd., 

P. J. Tower, Dalal Street, 

Fort, Mumbai 
 

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 29(1) of SEBI ( SAST) Regulations, 2011 

regarding  acquisition of equity shares  

Ref: Company Code No.: 540168 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Please find enclosed herewith Disclosures under Regulation 29(1) of SEBI 

(Substantial Acquisition of Shares & Takeovers) Regulations, 2011 received from the 

Acquirers and Persons Acting in Concert (PAC) regarding acquisition of 36,07,500 

equity shares (65.58%) of Supra Pacific Management Consultancy Limited through 

the Share Purchase Agreement dated 11th July 2019. 

 

Kindly take the same on your record. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanking You, 

Your’s faithfully, 

For Supra Pacific Management Consultancy Limited  

 

 
 
 
Managing Director 
(Kishor Amichand Shah) 
Din No : 00015575 
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